
Friday 21st June 2024 

Important Dates: 
 

 

 
 
 
Bag 2 School              
collection:  Wednesday 
26th June 
 
Parent meeting for 
new Year 3 pupils: 
Wednesday 26th June 
 
Break the rules day: 
Friday 28th June  
 
Transition Day:     
Thursday 4th July 
 
Sports day: Friday 5th 
July 
 
Year 6 Leavers’         
Festival: Friday 12th 
July 
 
Year 6 Leavers’        
celebration tea for 
parents: 
Wednesday 17th July 
AM 
Thursday 18th July PM  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

balfour_junior_school 

Football Triumph! 
Following on from their amazing victory with Chatham town FC at Butlins at the be-
ginning of May, Freddie and Lincoln’s team were invited to England's training 
ground St. George’s park in Burton on Trent to play for the Champion of Champions 
trophy. Over a thousand teams entered the competition across the country and on 
Sunday 16th June, the boys took part and went to win not only every game but the 
whole tournament! Well done Freddie and Lincoln, we are so proud of you!  

 
Year 6 Enterprise Fair 

 

Year 6 ran a brilliant Enterprise Fair this afternoon, to raise money for their 
end-of-year treat day. The children learned about  financial management, 
market research and product advertising through the project, in which they 
were given £5 to make as much profit as they could. They had some original 
and creative ideas, from selling products such as bookmarks and friendship 
bracelets, to games, raffles and competitions. Well done to year 6 pupils and 
thank you to the year 6 staff team for all their work to help the children      
prepare for the fair.  

 

Friends of Balfour  
We are delighted to share that we will be enjoying some new play equipment over the coming months, 
which will be funded by the money Friends of Balfour have raised, as well as the sponsorship money we 
raised through Sport for Champions. 

New playground markings will be installed next week, providing a scooter track for the children to use. We 
will share details of how and when the scooter track will be available once we have conducted a risk/benefit 
analysis. 

We will also be looking forward to a new section of adventure playground being installed over the summer, 
and some of the broken sections of the existing equipment replaced with new items. Thank you to everyone 
who has helped us to raise the money, from helping at events and donating items to enabling your children 
to take part in the activities. 

 
Car park 
Please ensure all children , including siblings of our pupils, are adequately supervised in the car park when 
waiting. Children should not be running or playing between the cars or playing with balls near the cars. This 
is for the safety of everyone when on our site and to ensure cars parked in our car park do not get dam-
aged. Thank you for your support with this.  

Don’t forget your Bag 2 School donation on Wednesday 26th June!  
All donations to the school office please. 

Achievement Award 

Well done to the following pupils for receiving this week’s Achievement Award! 

3L:  Ben 3M: Enisha 3P: Tasnimah 3H:  Esha 

4H: Bhavish 4B: Astrid 4T: Karina 4O’K: Ava 

5H: Abigail 5K: Ismail 5C: Louie 5R: Dilan 

6K: Jacob 6L:  Amelia 6Ma:  Arayan 6Mo: Rebecca 


